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Dear -Frisrds, 

It was a great joy to see glimpses of the 
vision for the Video Bible Institute 
coming into fruition as we received two 
letters from a Baptist church in Cordoba, 
Spain. The first one, from the director 
of evangelism, Lorenzo Sotillo, said, 
"Beloved Brethren; The peace of the Lord 
be with you. By way of some brothers 
that are among us from the U.S., we have 
become acquainted with some of your 
videos by the name of "Fundamental 
Doctrines" taught by professor Miguel 
Lopez. We are watching and studying them 
and they have been a great blessing for 
all of us. Thev are verv well made and 
oroduced and well thouahi out for home Maintenance & construction team > 

evangelism.. ." They went on to ask if 
there were any more videos available. 

The second letter came from David 
Henderson, a missionary in Spain, working 
with the same church. He said," . . .  A 
pastor friend of mine in the United 
States sent us a series of 5 videos by 
Professor Miguel Lopez on the subject of 
Fundamental Doctrines that we have been 
using with a lot of success.. ." He also 
inquired if we were producing more 
videos. 

A church member from Victory Bible Church 
in Pasadena, Maryland sponsored the 
course and Pastor Greg Carr sent it. 
Spain conquered Mexico with the sword, 
but Mexican Christians, by way of the 
Video Institute have gone into Spain with 
the Cross to seek the lost and train 
Christian Leaders by way of video. 
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Without that person covering the cost of the tapes and manuals, without that 
church paying for the shipping and handling, those Christians in Spain would 
not have this Video Bible School program. Without the faithful support of 
our Video Institute Partners, we cannot produce more of these videos. When 
you pray and give, it makes things happen!!! 

A GOLDEN OPPORTUNITY: DON'T MISS OUT!! 

Needed: National workers. We are excited to see the production center 
getting ready to be cranked up. This will mean the training of Mexican 
nationals to work as full time employees in production and distribution. 
Heading up production is Jose Rodriguez. He has a degree in computer science 
and much needed practical life experience. We are also praying for a 
national minister to travel into remote village areas to establish Video 
Bible Schools. 

PRAYER REOUESTS 

.,.. !'Pray inn the missionary team =embers: The Rcberts, The Lambs, and the 
Stevensons. 

2. Pray that we can get permission from customs to pass the studio 
equipment without duty. 

3 .  Neither our mission board or any denomination underwrite this work. We 
are going to be personally contacting friends of this ministry through 
written correspondence to ask them to become a V.I.P. (Video Institute 
Partner). Please   ray that those contacted will respond by supporting 
the Video Institute of the Americas with a monthly donation of $ 3 0 .  or 
more. 

Thank you for giving to this ministry of you prayers and finances. Without 
them thereQwould be no Video Institute of the Americas. 

In His service, Address 
Apdo 718 

CP 45900, Chapala 
Jalisco, Mexico 
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